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Luly Massaro, Clerk

Public Utilities Commission
89 Jefferson Blvd.
Warwick, RI 02889

Re: Docket No. 4237-A
Dear Ms. Massaro,

The Division of Public Utilities and Carriers (“Division™) writes in connection with the
above matter. The Division and its expert have reviewed National Grid’s Reply Comments to the
Division’s Recommendations (“NGrid’s Comments™ or “Comments”) dated January 10, 2014.
For the most part in its Comments, NGrid adopts the Division’s Recommendations. To the extent
that the Division’s Recommendations and NGrid’s Comments could be perceived as differing, the
Division does not believe the differences are material and finds that NGrid’s Comments are
reasonable. '

Very truly yours,

Service List




